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COPY

Hovember 13, 1940

e,

Hon. William K. Beyer, Superintendent
Yort Berthold Indlan Agency
Libowoods, North Dakota

Dear kKr. Beyer

It is my understanding that Mr. Rueben Ducket,
Berthold Indian Reservation, Horth Dekota hae made
applicatlon to the Uffice of Indlan Affalre in re-
gard to an appointment ae Chief of Indlan Police at
Fort Berthold Indien Reservatlon.

1 fecl sure Mr. Ducket would éo a good Job and
I would appreciate very much any consideratlon you

may se it to give hils application for thls posi-
tion.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely,
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